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Richard Mason <sallyandrichard@me.com> Sun, Sep 13, 2020 at 5:39 PM
To: drms.temp@state.co.us

Good morning. We are asking for your help to stop development of a gravel pit being proposed for our beautiful valley.  If
you've visited here or even seen our pics, you probably understand that the natural environment here is really special. 

All we are asking is that you copy, past and EMAIL the following letter with your signature and address at the bottom.  You
can leave it as it is (if you agree with all the reasons) or add/change/delete the reasons as you'd like. 

We thank you in advance if you can help out. We will keep you posted.  Thanks again. 

Email to:
drms.temp@state.co.us

9/12/2020

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman St.
Denver, CO 80203
RE:  Application by Peak Ranch Resource (File No. M2020041)

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to seek NON-Party status to testify about the above-mentioned application by Peak Materials to establish a
gravel mining operation at the site designated as Peak Ranch Resource.

I am specifically aggrieved by this proposed project for the following reasons:

Federal Wilderness on both sides

1000s of acres of County protected open space

1000s of acres of working ranches forever protected from development by conservation easements

An ex-Gold Medal trout river re-seeking that status

Wildlife and people who will be adversely impacted by the noise and air pollution created by 230 one way gravel truck
trips a day for 8 months a year back and forth to Maryland Creek

No existing industrial activity in the valley

Inherent protection from Summit County's Lower Blue Master Plan which deems any industrial activity antithetical to the
natural, rural, and economic values of the valley, and their sustainability.

I wish MY OPINION be heard at the public hearing of the Colorado Mined Land Reclamation Board when the Board takes
up this application. Please add me to your email distribution list notifying interested parties of the date, time and location
for this meeting.

Sincerely,

(Your Signature)
(Your Legal Name)
(Your Legal Address)
(Your Mailing Address if different)
(Your Telephone Number)

mailto:drms.temp@state.co.us


(Your Email address)
Number of people in your household______

Sent from Sally’s iPhone
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September 15, 2020 
 
Richard Mason 
?? 
?? 
 
Re: Kilgore Companies; Peak Ranch Resource; Incomplete Objection Letter 
 
Mr. Mason,  
 
On September 13, 2020 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) 
received your objection letter for the proposed Peak Ranch Resource reclamation permit, 
M2020-041. The submittal was missing required information.  In order to be considered a party 
to the application process, you must provide your name, mailing address and phone number 
pursuant to Rule 1.7.1(2)(a).  Please provide the Division with the required information by the 
close of the public comment period on October 8, 2020.   
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at eric.scott@state.co.us or (303) 229-9414. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Eric Scott 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Ec: Michael Cunningham; DRMS 
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